




Faculty Welfare was charged with identifying why or when a link is not sufficient or adequate, in this location of the 

Handbook, and to look for other areas where a link may not suffice.  The request is for a report by our next meeting. 

C.Professionalism Across Campus was introduced by Donna Rhorer as in need of review, as annual review policies and 

deadlines need to be re-examined, letting people know about construction plans, program changes, and other things 

that impact their lives in ways that are inclusive, timely, and ahead of more general announcements.  {This was not 

charged to a committee, but will be an item for faculty welfare). 

Representative to the Honor’s Council approved by the FS was requested by Senator Stockley.  Senator Feldhaus was 

selected unanimously (Walker/Hill).   

President Rhorer reminded Senators that we  have one vacant seat in Arts and Sciences, and to present names for 

consideration in filling that vacancy and that we elect a President-elect and Secretary-elect at our next meeting.   

Secretary Steckline requested that all excused absence notifications be sent to her and/or President Rhorer, or the 

absence is not recorded as excused.   

Clarification on the cost of the new organization chart/positions was asked for, and continued search for a better 

meeting room was promised.   

The meeting concluded with the announcement that Dean Cass was giving Admin (now Walker)  3-67 to the Faculty 

Senate to use as the official Senate Office, complete with shelves, file cabinets, desk, phone, computer, office hours, and 

a graduate assistant.  (Something the Senate has sought to have for over 20 years). 

     

The meeting adjourned at  1:58. (Walker).   

Respectfully submitted, 

Dr. C. Turner Steckline, Faculty Senate Secretary 

 

 


